

FIRST GRADUATES of the College of Jewish Studies will receive their diplomas at the convocation on October 24. Left to right are: Mark Kartub, Benita Reingold, and Marvin Spokane.

Jewish Studies College To Graduate Students In First Commencement

Three students, two boys and one girl, will be graduated from the College of Jewish Studies at its convocation and first commencement on October 24, at Stephen Foster Memorial Hall.

The three are Mark Kartub, Benita Reingold, and Marvin Spokane. They have already served for one year as practice teachers in one-day-a-week religious schools as part of their course in the College's Department of Teachers Education.

The main convocation address will be delivered by Dr. Leo L. Honor, professor of Education at Dropsie College in Philadelphia and editor of Jewish Education Magazine.

Greetings will be extended by Mrs. M. H. Fisher, vice president, College of Jewish Studies; Bernard Kaplan, vice president, United Jewish Federation; Dr. Aharon Kessler, executive director, Council on Jewish Education, and Stanton C. Crawford, Secretary and Dean of the Faculties, University of Pittsburgh.

Other participants in the program will be Judge Benjamin Lencher, vice president of the College of Jewish Studies, Rabbi Benjamin Lichter and the Samuel Walters Trio.

A reception under the auspices of the Mothers' Club of the College of Jewish Studies will follow the convocation. Mrs. Edward Schultz is chairman. Hosts will be: Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Kartub, Mr. and Mrs. Samuel Reingold, Mr. and Mrs. Samuel Spokane, Mr. and Mrs. Amos Comay, Mr. and Mrs. Abe Harris, Dr. and Mrs. Aharon Kessler, Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Neuman, Mr. and Mrs. Max Podolsky, Mr. and Mrs. Leo Rosenzweig, Mr. and Mrs. Hyman Tarmy, Dr. and Mrs. Edward Schultz and Dr. and Mrs. Arthur Schultz.